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Prior to publishing allowable levels for PAHs in seafood in the wake of the BP Oil Spill, FDA’s 

calculations and approach to estimating seafood consumption were critiqued by other agencies. 

FDA was advised that their numbers would be insufficient to protect Gulf Coast populations.  

See comment below in an email sent from EPA staff to FDA staff. 
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During the development of the allowable levels for PAHs in seafood in the wake of the BP Oil 

Spill, FDA staff reviewed multiple values for their risk assessment calculations and found many 

of them to be legitimate approaches.  For example, 10 year contamination duration, 70 kg body 

weight, and higher rates of seafood consumption rates were all considered valid.  See comments 

below in emails sent between FDA staff. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


